
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
1601 Pratt Avenue 
Marshall , Michigan 49068 

August 26, 2011 

Mr. Ralph Dollhopf 
Federal On-Scene Coordinator and Incident Commander 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
801 Garfield Avenue, #229 
Traverse City, MI 49686 

Re: In the Matter of Enbridge Energy Partners, L.P., et aI, 
Docket No. CWA 1321-5-10-001 

Dear Mr. Dollhopf: 

Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership (Enbridge) is providing this update to the status of the 
Quantification of Submerged Oil Report (Report) pursuant to the approved Supplement to the 
Response Plan for Downstream Impacted Areas Commonly Referred to as the Quantification of 
Submerged Oil Work Plan approved on August 12, 2011. The report was scheduled to be 
completed within 2 weeks of plan approval which would have been today. 

A meeting was held yesterday with representatives of the United State Environmental Protection 
Agency (U.S. EPA), Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) and Enbridge to 
discuss the Report content. Enbridge was notified in the meeting that additional U.S. EPA and 
MDEQ data was available and it was requested that this data be utilized in compiling the 
Report. Due to the timing of the new data exchange, all parties agreed that the submittal of the 
Quantification of Submerged Oil Report would be extended to September 2, 2011. 

If you have any questions, please contact either John Sobojinski at 269.781.1142 or the 
undersigned at 715.398.4670. 

CC: Joel W. Kanvik, Enbridge 
John Sobojinski , Enbridge 
Leon Zupan, Enbridge 
Bob Steede, Enbridge 

Sincerely, 

ENBRIDGE ENERGY, LIMITED 
PARTNERSHIP 
By Enbridge Pipelines (Lakehead) L.L.C. 
Its General Partner 

Richard Adams 
Vice President, U.S. Operations 

Jeff Kimble, EPA Region 5 [kimble.jeff@epa.gov] 


